

Private and Confidential

17th April, 2025

Dear Ms Jackson,

The King has asked me to thank you for your kind letter, in which you told His Majesty that on 22^{nd} April The Inner Wheel Club of Canterbury is to celebrate its one-hundredth anniversary.

It was so thoughtful of you to take the trouble to write as you did, and The King greatly appreciates that you should have shared with him the news of this special occasion. I can tell you that His Majesty is always deeply touched to hear of organizations, like yours, that devote enormous amounts of time and energy to community-spirited endeavours. I am to convey the The King's warmest good wishes to you, and to all the members of The Inner Wheel Club of Canterbury, for what His Majesty hopes will be a most enjoyable celebration.

Yours sincerely,

Injeuser.

Head of Royal Correspondence

Ms Liz Jackson